
 

  

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for the Early Learning Workforce and Professional Development 

Initiative in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Easter Seals North 

Georgia, Inc., located at 815 Park North Blvd. Clarkston, GA 30021. The funding would be used to 

develop the Early Learning Workforce and Professional Development Initiative to address the need 

within the early childhood labor force in Georgia, specifically within marginalized areas. This initiative 

seeks to increase the number of qualified early learning teachers serving low-income children and 

refugees ages birth through 5 years of age and their families residing in Congressional District Four. This 

initiative will be in collaboration with community partners such as the Refugee Women’s Network, 

Georgia Piedmont Technical College, the City of Clarkston Early Learning Task Force, and CDF Action. I 

certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 

 


